
Submitter: Alexandra Bruckner 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Human Services 

Measure: HB3256 

I strongly oppose HB 3256. The thought that the State should have the authority to 

come between the parent-child relationship, especially parents of disabled children is 

alarming. The government is trying to drive a wedge and rift in one of the most 

important relationships humans have, parents and their children. The State has no 

right to keep parents from their children (unless of course in situations of abuse). This 

bill is unconscionable; please vote no. 


